
Culvert Report 

 

Based on our discussion with County Staff re: changing the culvert design at Arroya to keep off 
of Mr. Turner’s property to the north, we have revised the culvert crossing to CDOT std. Dual 
6’x12’ concrete box culverts and associated headwall/wingwalls.  Thus, there is no specific 
culvert design report required, as the culvert design is now incorporated into the CD plan set 
with site specific details provided and references to the CDOT M Stds. 


